From: John Robertson < John.Robertson@waitomo.govt.nz>

Sent: Wednesday, 19 May 2021 1:05 pm

To: Ihsana Ageel <Ihsana.Ageel@waitomo.govt.nz> **Cc:** Jenelle Burnell <Jenelle.Burnell@waitomo.govt.nz>

Subject: Piopio Meeting

Hi Ishana

These are my notes from the Piopio meeting that should be put into some kind of submission, as discussed earlier.

- 1. Kara Park. Asked that we explore how the park land got into Council hands, was it gifted or bought. What is its status. Would like a plaque to acknowledge the previous owners and the history. Kara family used to have a house on this land.
- 2. Kara Park signs. Why have they not yet been replaced so signs about dogs are not conflicting?
- 3. Andrews land at Village Green. Does Council now own this? Can this land also have a plaque to acknowledge history?
- 4. Water pipe along Aria Road to College. Given recent issues with the pipe breaking and College having to close, what is Council doing about upgrading the pipe along Arai Road?
- 5. District Plan. The Plan seems to have the wrong zoning in places for the activity taking place in the town. (Ayush will submit on the District Plan when out)

Meeting was a good discussion type meeting. Six people attended, including Muiora and Greg Barry, William Thoms, Ayush, and Hayden

Also, can you look at a comment from Lynda Skinner to my FB page asking for something to be added to her submission please – about plastic.

Regards

John Robertson | Mayor Waitomo District Council 15 Queen Street, Te Kuiti 3910

PO Box 404, Te Kuiti 3941 Phone 07 878 0800 | Fax: 07 878 7771

www.waitomo.govt.nz | Follow us on Facebook

... Vibrant communities and thriving business